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NOTICE  

EXECUTIVE AND SHORT COURSES 

 

   🎓 Congratulations to All Admitted Students Admitted to the Executive and 

Short Courses at TU-K! 

The Department of Business and Management Studies is pleased to announce the 

commencement of Executive and Short Courses scheduled to begin on Monday, 

4th August 2025. 

A comprehensive list of the programmes on offer, along with detailed entry 

requirements, is available on the University’s website. We invite all interested 

candidates to apply without delay, as slots are limited. Those who have already 

received admission are kindly reminded to complete the online registration process 

to secure their slots ahead of the start of classes. 

For further assistance or enquiries, please visit the Department of Business and 

Management Studies and speak with Dr. Ruth Ruhiu, the Coordinator for Executive 

and Short Courses. You may also contact the office via email at 

ruth.ruhiu@tukenya.ac.ke. 

We extend our warmest congratulations to those admitted and look forward to 

welcoming you to the Technical University of Kenya, where academic excellence 

meets the real-world relevance. 

Welcome to TU-K — A Place to Shape Your Future! 

 
 Dr. Moses W. Wamalwa 
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